
 

Hello parents! 

Mrs. Villone and I are so very proud of your children! They did a wonderful job 

coming into the classroom with very little tears and they loved going to gym, 

project time and singing songs. We are off to a great start!  

We will continue to keep things simple until the children adjust to our schedule. 

This week they will be using foam stickers to make a Fall wreath. I try to include 

one of our songs with each project so you can sing with them at home. This week 

is the following: 

 Leaves, leaves falling down 

 Falling to the ground 

 Red and yellow, orange and brown 

 The leaves are falling down. 

 

This coming weekend on October 2nd is our RNS Stroll at Tinker Park. You should 

have all received an email from our parent board regarding this event. It is a great 

way for families and staff to get together. I hope you all can attend! 

  

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out. Thank 

you all for sharing your children with us! 

Joan Mix 

727-4488 

Important dates:  

October 2nd - RNS Stroll at Tinker Park 


